
July 2022 Update 

 

Dear Partner in the ministry  

  

Greeting from ReST!! 

Hope that all is well, thank you all for your generous support and prayers. My family is doing 

well, my eldest daughter Khawl moved to Bangalore for her Bachelor degree. Here is an 

update of ReST ministry. 

  

1. Campus Occupied: We have been wanting to occupy the campus for a long time, however 

it took us at least 5 years to do that. Thank you all for gracious donations and prayers for 

these years that enable us to finally occupy the campus from June 29, 2022. 



 

 

2. New Worker and New Building: With the students coming in and occupying the campus 

and dormitory we hire a new Warden and he and his family join us in June 29. Warden's 

Residence was constructed at the cost of approximately Rupees 750,000 ($10,000) from the 

fund raised locally and was inaugurated on June 28, 2022.  



 

 

3. Accreditation under Process: As we are expecting our B.Th graduates next year, and we 

are looking for an accreditation body who can recognized our program so that our graduates 

receives good certificate. Last week we have an official discussion and interview with Martin 

Luther Christian University, Shillong. We believe the meeting was promising. 

  

Please continue to pray for Women's Dormitory. 

  

We are progressing steadily, praise God for his guidance and provisions. 

  

Coram Deo 

  

  

Pau M. Gualnam 

 


